From: Mike Negrette

To: Darrin Branson

Cc: Lvle Martin; Brian Clavton; Rene Chow; Bernard Chase; Joseph Bernard; Robert Warner
Subject: RE: Agt #08-015(1) Renewal Term

Date: Thursday, March 06, 2014 10:53:28 AM

Attachments: imageQ02.png

Hi Darrin —

We at Redflex place a high value in providing the City of Bakersfield a safety program for your
community. |will forward this communication onto our corporate office.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mike

Mike Negrette

Account Manager

Redflex Traffic Systems, inc.
Voice: 909.730.4499

Fax: 909.899.8243
mnegrette@redflex.com

REBREX\iaking A Safer World!

Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 5:35 PM
To: Mike Negrette

Cc: Lyle Martin; Brian Clayton; Rene Chow
Subject: Agt #08-015(1) Renewal Term

Mike,

The City of Bakersfield Police Department would like to exercise the first one (1) year
Renewal Term beginning on July 15, 2014, per paragraph 2 of our amended
agreement #08-015(1).

Paragraph 2, entitled TERM, reads as follows:

“ From the executed date of this First Amendment, the term of this Agreement
will continue for a period of five (5) years (the “Initial Term”). The Customer
shall have the right, but not the obligation, to extend the term of the Agreement
for up to two (2) additional, consecutive two (2) year periods following the
expiration of the Initial Term (each, a “Renewal Term” and collectively with the
Initial Term, the (“Term”). The Customer may exercise the right to extend the
term of this agreement for Renewal Term by providing written notice to Redflex
not less than thirty (30) days prior to the last day of the Initial Term or Renewal
Term, as the case may be.”



Best Regards,
Darrin

DoarrinnW. Broavsow

Business Manager
Bakersfield Police Department
1601 Truxtun Avenue
Bakersfield CA 93301

(661) 326-3831
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